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PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

Notice is hereby given in accordance with RSA 676:4, I, d , RSA 674:39-a and the Boscawen 

Subdivision Regulations that: the Boscawen Planning Board Technical Review Committee 

will meet on Tuesday, May 30th, 2017 after 11:00 AM in the Fourth Floor Meeting Room of 

the Boscawen Municipal Complex, 116 North Main Street, to hold a public hearing on the 

following: 

 

 Application for a Voluntary Lot Merger submitted by Town of Boscawen, 116 North 

Main St, Boscawen NH 03303, for Map 43, Lot 2, Map 83, Lots 48, 48A & 49, 

located at in the Boscawen Town Forest, Off Weir Road, Boscawen NH 03303, in 

an  A/R Zone.    

 

Per order of the Boscawen Planning Board, 
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